
   

   
   

 

 

 

To register your interest and find out more information please contact: 
 

Kate.maltby@lincolnshire.gov.uk 
 

GCSE Maths 
This is a free Adult Learning course available to all aged 19+ 

 
 

If you have answered yes to all of these questions, you need to register your 

interest with kate.maltby@lincolnshire.gov.uk  

Please state which town you would prefer the course to be held and which towns 

you may be able to travel to. 
 

Once you have registered your interest, you will receive: 

 

 Information about the Adult Skills and Family Learning service. 

 Information about what courses may be offered from September 2021. 

 Initial tasks to help see your starting point 

 If we cannot help, you will be signposted to an available course delivered online or near 

you! 
 

There are only 10 spaces! You need to register your interest before Friday 9th July 2021  

 

 

Do you need a GCSE Maths qualification? 
 

Would you like to be able to support your 

children with their numeracy and literacy? 
 

Would you like to meet new people and gain 

extra skills? 

 

 

 

 

Are you interested? 
 

Do you live in Bourne, Stamford or Grantham? Or 
would be prepared to travel? 

 

Can you commit to a 3 hour weekly classroom 

session during term time? 

*Covid-19 – Risk assessments will take 

place in accordance to up to date 

Government Guidance at the time. 
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https://www.2aspire.org.uk/

